Subject: The London Mallet - December 2017

From: PGL of MMM of London (richard-criddle.rocketmail.com@mail.mailchimpapp.com)

**To:** richard-criddle@rocketmail.com;

Date: Saturday, 23 December 2017, 19:00

The Newsletter of the Mark Province of London



December 2017



The PGM Writes... Brethren all, here we are almost at the end of another year, which has been packed with events and activities and it's time to take a moment to reflect on our wonderful Mark Province of London... READ MORE



### A new Lodge is born!

The Provincial Grand Master, the Deputy Provincial Grand Master and all the Assistant Provincial Grand Masters, accompanied by the Consecrating Team and a large Delegation of Provincial Officers plus all the Founders and guests, gathered in the Grand Temple to take part in a really wonderful experience...READ MORE



#### **Banner Dedication**

On 14 December the University of London Mark Lodge not only Installed a new Worshipful Master, but also had the privilege of a presentation and dedication of the new lodge banner by R.W Bro David Ashbolt, the Provincial Grand Master... **READ MORE** 



## The Provincial End of Year Party

Oh my! What a fabulous evening. The food and wine were very good and the company exceptional! We were treated to a solo saxophonist during dinner playing Jazz and Blues, while the Retro Boys provided music for dancing. The evening ended, all too early, in high spirits and with great memories being made.... READ MORE



#### Mark Awareness Evening

There is a Mark Master Masons
Degree Awareness Evening on 23
January, being hosted by Kelvin
Lodge. Many members of the
Executive will be in attendance to
answer any questions, and every
prospective member will receive a



#### Ever been a Boy Scout?

Did you stand up at the Annual Meeting when asked? Join the new Scout Lodge...READ MORE



#### **Special Opportunity Lodges**

Do you belong to only one Mark
Lodge and would like to get on a
faster track towards the Chair? Then
the Special Opportunities
programme will be of interest to
you! READ MORE



#### **Provincial Tie**

A new stock of the very smart silk Provincial tie is now available! Contact <u>Alan White</u> for more details. copy of the yearbook. READ MORE



# Royal & Select Masters Awareness Evening

There is an Awareness Evening on 29 January, so why not bring along a few friends who you feel are suitable and would benefit from the Cryptic Degrees? READ MORE

And for those already in RSM, there is a new unit being founded with none other than the Mark PM RW Bro David Ashbolt as the Thrice Illustrious Master elect, who would welcome support from co-founders.

#### **READ MORE**



#### **Burns Weekend 19-21 January**

Bookings for the fabulous and everpopular Burns Weekend in
Bournemouth have now closed. But
if you missed your chance to book,
please stay in touch with <u>Tim</u>
<u>MacAndrews</u> in case there are any
cancellations.

# Keep an eye on the website, Facebook group and future newsletters for more information on forthcoming events!





Copyright © 2017 Provincial Grand Lodge of Mark Master Masons of London, All rights reserved.

You joined this email list as a Mark Master Mason in the Province of London

#### Our mailing address is:

Provincial Grand Lodge of Mark Master Masons of London c/o 5 Earldon Road Putney, London SW15 1AF United Kingdom

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.